
 

 

 

 

Re: An important message to patients of Hye Lee, DO 

 
March 21, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Patient,  

As part of my commitment to providing you with high-quality and comprehensive medical care, I 
want to share some exciting news about changes in my practice. I will be transferring from Family 
Care Centers Costa Mesa to Family Care Centers Irvine as of Monday, April 14, 2025. 

I am committed to ensuring that your transition of care is as seamless as possible and that you continue 
to receive the high-quality medical attention you deserve within our medical group. I am available to see 
you in Irvine, ensuring continuity of care.  
 
Effective April 14, 2025, my new office address will be:  
 

Family Care Centers – Irvine 
4950 Barranca Parkway, Suite 103 

Irvine, CA 92604 
(949) 552-2700 

 
My new location in Irvine is about 6.5 miles away from my previous location in Costa Mesa. Should you 
decide to stay and reestablish with another physician, please contact your health plan to transfer your 
care to one of the following physicians at: 

 
Family Care Centers – Costa Mesa 

660 Baker St., Suite A101 
Costa Mesa, Ca 92626 

(714) 668-2500 
 

 

 

Thank you for allowing me to care for you and your family.  

Sincerely,  

 
 
Hye Lee, DO 
Family Care Centers Medical Group, Inc 

Peter Kim, MD Family Medicine 
Aisha Memon, MD Family Medicine 

Gina Nga-Nguyen, MD Family Medicine 
Jared Williams, MD Family Medicine 


